
Dear Chair Senator Burdick, Vice-Chair Senator Baertschiger Jr, and members of the Committee; 

Current events show precisely why Oregon needs to keep the quorum requirements as is. Without such 
the majority political party would be running rough-shod over the voters of Oregon. 

It's fortunate legislation such as SB1530, HB4159, HB4167, HB4173 - all which carry an "emergency 
clause" does indeed require the quorum as currently defined in our Constitution. 

Regards, 

Richard Wisner 

Lincoln County 

 


